
NOTICE 
CITY OF SPOKANE 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
 

December 23, 2024 
and 

December 30, 2024 
 

MEETINGS CANCELED 
 

Note: The regularly scheduled City Council Meetings 

for the Monday, December 23, 2024, and Monday, 

December 30, 2024, have been canceled in 

recognition of the Christmas and New Year’s Holidays.  

 

City Council will meet again on January 6, 2025. 
 


